January 21, 1971 DISTRIBUTION:
AEC PDR
Docket (Environmental) (2)
DR Reading

Docket Nos.( 50-289) DRL Reading

PWR-2 Reading
and \30:320 CLHenderson

JMFelton
VHWilson

. JIDiN
Metropolitan Edison Company RgBov:nno

Attn: Mr. John G. Miller
Vice President & Chief Engineer RCDSTaung
HKShapar
’- 0. Bo: “2 waaras (2)
Reading, Pennsylvania 19403 BRoss

Gentlemen: Wube

This supplements my previous letters which forwarded copies
of comments from Federal agencies on the Three Mile Island
Nuclear Station Unit No. 1.

Copies of comments received from the Commonwealth of Pennsyl-
vania, undated, and the Department of Agriculture dated
January 13, 1971, are enclosed.

Sincerely,

Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above
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